UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS
WASHINGTON, DC 20555 - 0001

September 10, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations
IRA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REGULATORY GUIDE 1.75, REVISION 3, “CRITERIA
FOR INDEPENDENCE OF ELECTRICAL SAFETY SYSTEMS”

During the 515" meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards,
September 9-11, 2004, the Committee considered Revision 3 to Regulatory Guide 1.75,
“Criteria for Independence of Electrical Safety Systems,” which incorporates by reference the
Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineering Standard (IEEE Std) 384-1992, “Standard
Criteria for Independence of Class 1E Equipment and Circuits,” as supplemented. The
Committee decided not to review Revision 3 to Regulatory Guide 1.75 and agrees that the staff

should continue with its process for issuing the document.

Reference:

Memorandum dated July 29, 2004, from Michael Mayfield, Director, Division of Engineering
Technology, RES to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS, Subject: Proposed Regulatory
Guide 1.75, Revision 3, “Criteria for Independence of Electrical Safety Systems.”

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
R. Tadesse, OEDO
C. Paperiello, RES
M. Mayfield, RES
N. Chokshi, RES
S. Aggarwal, RES
J. Dyer, NRR
B. Boger, NRR





